
Please note that this year we are offering one Parent
Visitation session. Sign up while spots are still available!

Parent
VISITATION

We are excited to host our
 Parent Visitation Day of the year! 

During this time you will observe a snapshot of
your child’s day. We value the importance of

parent involvement and look forward to having
you! 

19
FEBRUARY

SIGN UP NOW!

Parent Visitation
Sessions: 

Pre-K, Kindergarten 
and 1st Grade: 
10:00-10:35 am

3rd Grade and 2nd Grade: 
1:25- 2:00 pm

SCHOOL 3

or Visit Link:
bit.ly/S3Parent
Visitation2025

https://bit.ly/S3ParentVisitation2025
https://bit.ly/S3ParentVisitation2025
https://bit.ly/S3ParentVisitation2025

